Dear VPK Parents,

With the Christmas holiday just around the corner many of you have inquired about tuition for the month of December. There will be not be any VPK classes from the 24th of December through January 4<sup>th</sup>. VPK will resume on January 7<sup>th</sup>. If your child only attends the morning program (9:30 to 12:30) and you need childcare, please stop by the office and we can discuss your tuition rate. If you are currently paying a monthly tuition fee (extended day) you will continue to pay your current amount, if you need to attend our Daycare week (December 24<sup>h</sup> through January 4<sup>th</sup>) please stop by the office. Lastly if your child receives wrap-a-round care and you are eligible for tuition free vacation please let me know. If you are not eligible for tuition free vacation and choose not to attend either or both weeks you will pay half your weekly tuition. If you are attending the week of the 24th or the week of the December 31st even if your child only attends for one or two days you will need to pay an additional \$65.00 a week that is how much the state pays each week towards your tuition while vpk is in session.

Please remember in observance of the holidays we will be close Monday December  $24^{th}$  and Monday December  $31^{st}$  at 3:00 p.m. and we will be closed Christmas Day and New Years Day.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Years,

Mrs. Diane